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  The Velden Sixes 2008 (Six-a-Side tournament) will take place at the Velden Oval on Saturday
the 5th & Sunday the 6th of July. Following teams have already confirmed their participation.  

  

  Mantua CC (Italy, Winner 2007), Kingsgrove CC (Italy), Prague CC (Czech Republic), High
waymen & Taverners CC
(Cardiff, Wales), 
Velden CC 91
(Austria, Hosts), one place left for a 6th team.  

  

  All interested teams from all over the world (even Australia, hopefully our old kangaroo Daniel
McDonald will have a hop back soon) are invited to adress their interest for the final place in the
field of participants to our club (push the &quot;kontakt&quot; button&quot; on the left hand
side).  

  

  Preparations are going on well, bats are already oiled, sponsors are on board, Gamini is
hopefully back soon from Sri Lanka, so food & drinks will be organised perfectly again.  

  

  regards  

  

  Stefan  

  .   
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